
 

Friends of Montalbo School –FOMs  

Friends of Montalbo School are parents /carers /volunteers who organise events to raise 

valuable funding to enable the school to purchase equipment to benefit all children in the 

school. 

We meet at the school as required to organise events and need parents and carers to join 

us. If you cannot make our meetings, help and support at fundraising events is greatly 

appreciated. Minutes of our meetings can be found on the school website. 

Monies raised in 2018 allowed the school to purchase 16 IPADs, outdoor waterproof coats 

for nursery and reception children, selection boxes for all children at Christmas and money 

helped the garden project.  

In 2019 FOMs have funded a Chinese Dance Group to come into school to Celebrate Chinese 

New Year and a new stage for the school for all children to benefit from. 

Our next goal is to raise money to fund a multi-purpose club room to include library. 

Future 2019 Fundraising Events: 

Thursday 13th June 2019 Bingo Night to include Pie and Peas and Popcorn and 

drink for children. Tickets on sale at School Office. 

8th and 9th July 2019 Year 5 & 6 Summer Performances –FOMs will be selling 

refreshments. 

14th June 2019 Summer Raffle Draw tickets will be put in school bags. 

Draw will take place 9th July after Summer 

Performance. Tickets will be on sale at Bingo Night and 

also will be available at School Office. Donations of 

prizes appreciated. 

Thursday 24th October 2019 Halloween Disco 

Tuesday 3rd December 2019 (Provisional date) Montalbo Christmas Fair. Christmas 

Raffle tickets will be on sale. Draw will take place at 

Christmas Performance (Date TBC). 



All Year Your School Lottery -£1 per week. Weekly chance to 

win £25,000. Sign up today and you could also win an 

Amazon Echo, Fire TV  Stick, Echo Dot and Fire HD8. 

We have 39 supporters raising a fantastic £1100 per 

year for the school. Help us to raise more funding by 

visiting: www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

 

If you would like more information you can email Julia (Matthew’s mam, Year 2) on 

Julia.steele@btinternet.com 

Leave your details at the school office and we will email you. 
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